From: Frank Brancely <fijb@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: May 31, 2016 at 11:30:47 AM EDT

To: whitten@cumberlandcounty.org

Cc: JFourni2Z@maine.rr.com, Rachel Smith <rms@portlandmaine.gov>
Subject: 142 Federal Street, "*Anthony's Cafe"

Good Morning Mr. Whitten,

The Department of Public Works will permit a twenty-five gallon per minute passive grease
interceptor to be installed, in "Anthony's Cafe" space, instead of an Automatic Grease Removal
Unit, as originally proposed, by Mr. Bartrasso.

Keep in mind that any change of Food Service Establishment ownership, in the future, will
subject the new owners to review of the grease interceptor, in light of their proposed business
activities. This could result in an upgrade of the grease interceptor to an Automatice Grease
Removal Unit.

Attached, please find several twenty-five gallon per minute passive grease interceptors
acceptable, for "Anthony's Cafe," 142 Federal Street.

Frank Brancely,

Senior Engineering Technician,
Department of Public Works,
55 Portland Street,

Portland, Maine 04101-2991
(207) 874-8832 (phone),

(207) 874-8852 (fax),
<fjb@portlandmaine.gov>



mailto:fjb@portlandmaine.gov
mailto:whitten@cumberlandcounty.org
mailto:JFourni2@maine.rr.com
mailto:rms@portlandmaine.gov
tel:%28207%29%20874-8832
tel:%28207%29%20874-8852
mailto:fjb@portlandmaine.gov

	From: Frank Brancely <30TUfjb@portlandmaine.govU30T> Date: May 31, 2016 at 11:30:47 AM EDT To: 30Twhitten@cumberlandcounty.org30T Cc: 30TJFourni2@maine.rr.com30T, Rachel Smith <30Trms@portlandmaine.gov30T> Subject: 142 Federal Street, "Anthony's Cafe"

